
May 6, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Dawn Johnson 

News Director Admn. Assistant 

KTVT - Channel 11 News 

5233 Bridge Street 

Fort Worth, Texas 76103 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

 

Thank you for the additional video tapes which you sent to me to accompany your April 29, 1996 

letter.  I appreciate your continuing efforts to locate tapes related to the assassination of President 

Kennedy.  As I am sure you are aware, although you think it is unlikely anything else will be found, 

we would be interested if additional tapes turned up. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your cooperation and efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


